
Painting and Pastries: 
Winter Gnomes
Our Extension Program Assistant, Jocelyn Faith, taught

another successful Painting and Pastries class on

November 15th. It went wonderful as youth learned to

paint their own unique winter gnomes. As everyone had

different experience levels in painting, everyone was able

to follow along step-by-step as we all learned new

painting skills together! Everyone’s paintings turned out

great!

Thank you to everyone that came and had a good time

painting and enjoyed their apple turnover pastries. 

Thank you to the volunteers that helped the youth in the

class as well!
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Due to the high enthusiasm and numerous sign-ups for

the first session of Painting and Pastries: Winter

Gnomes, our Extension Program Assistant, Jocelyn Faith,

decided to add a SECOND session on December 2nd. 

It was a wonderful time as youth learned to paint their

own unique winter gnomes. As participants had different

experience levels in painting, everyone was able to

follow along step-by-step as we all learned new painting

skills together! Everyone’s paintings turned out great!

Thank you to those that came and had a fun time

painting, listening to Christmas music, and enjoying

their apple turnover pastries. 

Thank you to the volunteers that helped the youth in

the class as well!
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